
Maths competition 

I hope you are all safe and well. Your teachers have told me that you have been working hard on White Rose Maths 

during lockdown – don’t forget to keep practising your Times Table Rock Stars over the summer holidays. 

During Lockdown I have spent a lot of time walking my dog on the Scrubs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’ve noticed so many beautiful patterns on the wild flowers, leaves, trees and even on the prison walls.  I thought it 

would be good for you to have a go at spotting and drawing some of the patterns you can find in your house, garden 

or better still on the scrubs. 

 

There are a lot of symmetrical patterns out there, where one half of the object reflects the other. 

When we come back in September we can have a big display of all the patterns you have drawn and there will be 

some prizes for the best ones. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you want some help getting started you could copy, print out or collect from school, these colouring pages.  They 

will be available from reception or at Friday’s lockdown library. 

        https://www.artforkidshub.com/10-free-coloring-pages-bug-symmetry/ 

 

I really look forward to seeing your beautiful artful-maths pictures!  Good luck and make sure you keep them safe 

until we return in September. 

 

Mrs Joshua 

https://www.artforkidshub.com/10-free-coloring-pages-bug-symmetry/

